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42 Patshull Road

NW5 2LD

09/08/2017  22:00:302017/4155/P COMMNT Professor B J 

Sokol

I strongly object to this application or any variation on it.  The hatd- fought-for preservation of 

the facade of this historic building will be rendrered futile and the character of our area will be 

negatively impacted if it is allowed in any form.  The loss of amentity and beauty will be bourn 

by everyone and the unwaranted profits will not benefit the community.

56 coity rd

kentish town

london

nw5 4ry

09/08/2017  09:51:102017/4155/P APP H Reardon-Bond I understand that there has been a late application as follows: 141-145 Kentish Town Road 

LONDON NW1 8PB

Erection of roof extension to provide of 3 self-contained flats (1x1bed and 2x 2beds); and 

erection of associated bin and bike storage in Castle Place at ground floor level.

Application number: 2017/4155/P

Application type: Full Planning Permission.

I am objecting against this as this addition would not fit with the agreed design and would 

look totally incongruous with the new building. It would not be suitable to the building and its 

historic nature.

12 Bartholomew 

Villas

NW5 2LL

08/08/2017  20:19:512017/4155/P OBJEMAIL Sue Odell What an outrage...Ringleys are sneakily trying to add another storey (and during the summer 

holidays when lots of locals are away too!)...This additional storey looks horrible on the plans 

and would not be in line with the frontage of the very attractive South Kentish Town Station 

building next door. This additional storey was not in the original proposal which had a huge 

amount of objections locally.  Please either extend the time so that people can send in their 

views in September or, ideally, refuse this awful extra storey.
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